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November 13, 2024 
 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Kern APCD 
2700 “M” Street, Suite 302 
Bakersfield, California 93301 
 
 
SUBJECT: California Air Resources Board Carl Moyer Heavy Duty Engine Program Year 27 
 
Honorable Board: 
 
Eastern Kern Air Pollution Control District (District) received a solicitation from the California 
Air Resources Board (CARB) in October requesting the District apply for their Year 27 
allocation of Carl Moyer Heavy Duty Engine Program (CMP) grant funds.  To reserve these 
funds, a completed CMP application package, which includes an approved supporting Board 
resolution, must be submitted to CARB.  The District’s tentative allocation of Year 27 funds is 
$457,809.  This includes $389,138 for eligible projects and $68,671 for administrative costs.  
The District is required to provide DMV AB 923 matching funds of $68,671 to obtain the full 
allocation of Year 27 funds. 
 
District staff recommends your Board adopt Resolution 2024-004-11 and authorize the Air 
Pollution Control Officer (APCO) to complete and submit the Year 27 CMP application package 
to CARB.  The application package will request the full allocation of $457,809.  A copy of the 
Year 27 CMP application is attached.  
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED your Board adopt Resolution No. 2024-004-11 requesting the 
District’s full allocation of Year 27 CMP funds; authorize the APCO to submit the application 
requesting said funds; sign the grant award letter; and do all other acts necessary to reserve and 
receive Year 27 CMP funds. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Ray, Jr. 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
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